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WEEKLY NEWS LETTER                                                       Friday 17th March 2017 

Proud moments: 

 

 Joseph in Oak coming into class and going home with a friend. 

 All Oak students supporting each other and being so helpful. 

 Dougie had a great fun swim this week with Chestnut class. 

 Oscar is wearing big boy pants. 

 Ash class had an amazing day at Lea Green, achieving low rope obstacle course, climbing 
wall and soft play. 

 Peter independently spelt words beginning with ‘D’ and sounded them out. 

 Jake in Willow did some super amazing sentence building! 

 All the Willows did an awesome art session making volcanoes and dinosaur egg shells. 

 Nathan was playing the guitar independently in the Willows reading room! 

 Beech class had an amazing time at Lea Green on Monday. We all overcame our fears 
and tackled the skyline and zip wire. We all felt very proud of our achievements! 

 Isabella has been talking lots in context. 

 Chestnut class loved Holi day and learning about the festival of colour. 
 
 
 

 

How can you help? 

 

 Tickets are still on sale at £1 per strip for our Easter raffle. Donations of Easter eggs 
greatly appreciated. 

 Cakes for the Friends of Alfreton Park Easter Bake Off to be submitted between 9.00 and 
9.20 for a 9.30 judging on 6th April 

 
 

 

Dates to remember: 

 
 

 Friday 24th March – 1.45pm afternoon Tea Party  

 Thursday 6th  April – Easter bake off – Friends of Alfreton Park School 

 Monday 24th April – Back to school 

 Monday 1st May  - May day Bank Holiday – Friends Fest at the ‘Out of Town’ in Ripley 

 Thursday 4th May – Production of The Selfish Giant (visit into school) 

 Friday 26th May – break up for Half term holiday 

 Monday 5th June – INSET day  - SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

 Tuesday 6th June - Pupils return to school. 

 Friday 21st July – School closes to pupils at 1.30pm 
 
 


